
From: Ken Nichols
To: UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Anderson, Linda (UTC)
Subject: Fwd: 190485 - Notice of Opportunity to Comment and Questions for Interested Persons
Date: Monday, July 29, 2019 7:33:59 AM

From: Ken Nichols <ken@eqlenergy.com>
Subject: Re: 190485 - Notice of Opportunity to Comment and
Questions for Interested Persons
Date: July 23, 2019 at 2:24:54 PM PDT
To: "Smith, Ryan (UTC)" <ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov>

Ryan,

1. Yes, Ken Nichols, Principal with EQL Energy will be attending the July 30 workshop in-person.
2. Ken Nichols will provide Oral comments on behalf of consulting firm, EQL Energy.

Ken Nichols
503 438 8223
ken@eqlenergy.com

On Jul 22, 2019, at 3:13 PM, Smith, Ryan (UTC)
<ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

To All Interested Persons:
 
Please see the attached letter concerning the notice of opportunity to
comment.
 
Thank you,
Ryan Smith
Forms and Records Analyst 3
Records Center
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission
utc.wa.gov
Respect • Professionalism • Integrity • Accountability
360-664-1234 • ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov
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